
 

 

March 12, 2020 

 
NIH Notice on Late Application Submissions and FAQ’s Related to COVID-19 

 
Dear UM Research Community, 
 
Please read the NIH notice below on Late Application submissions and FAQ’s related to COVID-19.   

• Any requests related to late applications will be reviewed on a case by case basis 
• NIH will issue further guidance regarding any travel-related reimbursements 

 
For the full Guide Notice: NOT-OD-20-082, for details.  
 
For frequently asked questions on proposal submission and award management related to COVID-
19, see the Guide Notice: NOT-OD-20-083.  
 
Please stay tuned to the Office of Research Administration (ORA) for updates or check the ORA 
website often.  
 
 
Thank you,  
Office of Research Administration 
 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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